
The date: 7/16/2024 
The week number: 29 
The walk number: 1771 
The weather: 81 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chris Moreno, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, 

Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Allison Roberts 
  
The birds (18) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Western Bluebird 0.50 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.75 

16  Bushtit 0.62 

2 American Crow 1 

5 Mourning Dove 1 

2 House Finch 1 

1 Lesser  Goldfinch 1 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.38 

10 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

1 Northern Mockingbird 1 

1 Black Phoebe 0.62 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.50 

1 Common Raven 0.62 

3 House Sparrow 0.88 

2 California Towhee 0.38 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.12 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:40. 
 
 
We had a good walk. A little cooler than the previous week, but we did appreciate the waters 
that Chris bought for all of us at the Broad Café halfway through. This is not the first time she’s 
done that for the group. So, thank you, Chris! My turn next time. We observed 18 species, 5 
above the median for the week and only 4 short of tying the record.  But that record is a tough 
one to tie, as the only bird we didn’t see with greater than or equal 38% probability was a Red-
masked Parakeet, at 75%. We haven’t seen one of those in a long time. It’s summer; 18 is not a 
bad number. The prediction was only 16.5. 
 
Alan,  
7/19/2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


